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6 September 2022  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Year 11 Information Evening – Thursday 22nd September 
 
As you know Year 11 is a vital year in your son/ward’s progress. In view of the importance of this academic year, it is 
imperative that excellent communication between school and parent/carer is maintained more than ever.   This will help us 
achieve our common ground of success for your son/ward. 
 

We would therefore like to invite you to a year 11 parent’s information evening on Thursday 22nd September at 6pm. We 
will be sharing key information with parents/carers and discussing ways we can work together to ensure this is a successful 
year. There will also be an information booklet we share with you on the night that will contain key contact information, 
revision tips and strategies, key dates and recommended revision guides. 
 
I would hope parents/carers and son/ward’s can attend this important event and I look forward to seeing you all there on 
Thursday 22nd. Should you have any queries, or require clarification of any point please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs M Allen 
Raising Standards Leader KS4 


